
Timely Notification 
State Center Community College District 

Police Department’s 
September 6, 2019 

If you see this 
person on the 
Reedley College or 
Fresno City College 
campuses, please 
contact SCCCD PD 
at: 

Phone: 

559-244-6140 

or 

559-244-5911 

www.scccdpolice.com 

José G. Flores 
Chief of Police 
SCCCD PD 
Office: 559 244-6140 

If in doubt, always call 

9-1-1 

In compliance with the ‘Timely Notice’ provisions of the Federal Jeanne 
Clery disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics 
Act of 1998, the State Center Community College District Police 
Department is providing Fresno City College and Reedley College campus 
community notice of the following reported incident: 

Domestic Violence 
Case # SC19-0922FC 

Suspect: Stephen Maxwell,  
DOB: 11/06/1974 
5’-11”, 145 lbs., Brown Hair, Blue 
Eyes,  

On September 6, 2019, Maxwell was 
released from the Tulare County jail 
after being involved in a violent incident of Domestic Violence with a 
State Center Community College District student who attends Fresno 
City and Reedley College. Although the alleged incident occurred off 
campus, in many cases an abuser will attempt to find his victim and cause 
more abuse during which innocent bystanders may be harmed in the 
process. Because the alleged incident involved a knife, Maxwell should 
be considered dangerous and should not be approached. This 
information is being published due to the potential for violence by 
Maxwell, the possibility of him coming onto the Fresno City or Reedley 
College campuses, and so the campus community can take precautions 
if he is seen at either college. 

If you see Stephen Maxwell, do not confront him, call SCCCD PD at 559-
244-6140 or 559-244-5911.hief of Police 

http://www.scccdpolice.com/
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